North Fraser Child Care Association 

We have actually been very busy the last few months with activities and fundraising for a community charity. Wednesday the 10th we presented a cheque for $250 to community Services for a group called " Daddy And Me" a single dad program, so that they could continue a bit longer as funding has been cut. On June 3rd. and the 10th we sent our fundraising members to the Laity Farm for an educational and fun field trip. Courtesy of NFCCA. 
Last evening, June 12 we had a brief financial report and discussion on activities. This was held at the Pit Meadows Golf Club where we enjoyed a beautiful pasta night and received goodie bags to take home. 
Coming up event- We have two trips to the local fire hall scheduled for the 25th of June. 
Future events- a picnic and fun day at a local park and in the fall a visit to a local fish hatchery. Also visits to local seniors centres. 
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